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26th May 2021 

 

 

Dear Colleagues,  

 

COMMUNIQUE – VACCINATION AGAINST COVID-19 by the MOH 

 

The Council is currently making arrangements with the Ministry of Health to organise a 

vaccination session against Covid-19 for members of the profession and also for 3 office staff.  

 

The Ministry is working on a very strict deadline and we would be grateful if you could inform 

us by tomorrow, Thursday 27th May 2021 at 3pm by sending us an email on 

mba@mba.intnet.mu with your name and those of your staff, if any for us to be able to make 

arrangements with the Ministry. 

 

Kindly note that there are limited numbers of slots available and we will therefore proceed on 

a first come first served basis.  

 

You will receive an email confirming the time and date of the vaccine once we have been 

communicated with the details.  

 

Also note that the type of vaccine that you will receive will depend on the Ministry of Health 

and is more likely to be Astra Zeneca or Covaxin.  

 

Stay safe. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Mayuri D. Bunwaree-Ramlackhan 

Secretary of the Bar Council  
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